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Our Ref: MGLA070920-3469 

 
7 October 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 5 September 2020. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:   
 

FOI REQUEST Were official licenses requested and given for the following recent 
marches and demos recently: Piers Corbyn/BLM/XR/Muslim Women. 
 

 
Our response is as follows: 
 
Further to my email of 29 September requesting clarity on dates, we have interpreted ‘recently’ 
to mean from the beginning of June 2020. 
 
No permissions were sought and no permissions were given to any of the organisers of any of 
the protests listed above to use GLA land for these protests. 
 
We were unable to identify the exact march or demonstration you were referring to as ‘Muslim 
Women’. As above, the GLA did not receive a request or grant a licence. However, if the march 
you are thinking of took place in an area that is not on GLA land, you may wish to make a 
separate request for information to the relevant local authority.  

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA070920-3469 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 



 
 

 

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




